
 

 

  

October 07, 2024 
NOTICE 

(HALL TICKET - SCREENING TEST) 
 

Ref:  Recruitment Notification for Non-Faculty Positions, Ref. No. EST-I/A-02/2024/001, 

Dated March 13, 2024. 

 

Hall Tickets for the Screening Test have been uploaded to the career portal's dashboard of 

the Institute. An intimation email was sent to all the shortlisted candidates on the email 

provided in their application form. The Hall Ticket can be downloaded from the career 

portal's dashboard (https://ntcareers.iimtrichy.ac.in) after login. 

 

It may be noted that separate Hall Tickets have been uploaded for each post and 

candidates are required to download all the applicable Hall Tickets, as the case may be.  

 

However, suppose any shortlisted candidates are facing issues in downloading the Hall 

Ticket from the portal, In that case, the candidate may write an email to 

nt.careers@iimtrichy.ac.in with the Name, Application Number, and Position Applied on or 

before October 14, 2024. 

 

All candidates must carefully read the instructions given in the Hall Ticket and strictly 

adhere to them. 

 

Candidates are advised to bring a Hard Copy of the Hall Ticket and Soft Copy is not 

permitted under any circumstance. 

 

Candidates are also advised to print the Hall Ticket on a single paper (Back to back) only. 

 

Candidates are instructed to check the institute website regularly for updates. 

 

          Sd/- 

            Chief Administrative Officer (i/c) 
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